
LOCKPORT BASEBALL BOOSTER CLUB 
Meeting Minutes 

June 12, 2012 
 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:11 pm. 
 
Attendance: Russ Hoh, Michelle Hoh, John Pattison, Kim Pattison, Larry 
Wishba, Walter Altmann, John Cielenski, Jeff DeGraw, Bob Duplessis, 
Andy Satunas 
 
Treasurer’s Report -- Bob Duplessis passed out the cash activity analysis 
that showed a balance of $28,496.74. 
 
Coach’s Report -- Coach talked about summer baseball and the Varsity 
Omaha trip.  Discussed some things needed for next year at Flink field, by 
the booster club; such as having a new sound system installed and 
portable mic, new glass installed in front of press box and a window put in 
on the backside.  Coach also talked about the upcoming golf outing. 
 
Elections were held for the 2012/2013 year and results were as follows: 

 John Cielinski, President, was nominated by John Pattison, 
10-0 vote received. 

 Larry Wishba, Vice President, was nominated by Jeff DeGraw, 
10-0 vote received. 

 Bob Duplessis, Treasurer, was nominated by Kim Pattison, 
10-0 vote received. 

 Kim Pattison, Secretary, was nominated by John Cielinski, 
10-0 vote received. 

 
John Cielinski gave special thanks to Walter Altmann and Jeff DeGraw for 

their time and dedication that they put into the LTHS baseball program and 

boosters for the last few years. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm. 


